
 
 
 

2024 Pacific Puddle Jump Rally  

 
Fleet Letter #8 
 

 Rendez-vous Reminder: June 21-24 — This is just a gentle reminder that the four-day Tahiti-

Moorea Sailing Rendez-vous will be staged next weekend in your honor, so we hope you will 
make a special effort to attend. 
 As explained in earlier correspondence, the Rendez-vous was designed to celebrate your 
arrival while also serving as a celebration of Polynesian culture, which includes traditional music, 
dance, sports and cuisine.  
 Let us also remind you that representatives from four additional South Pacific cruising 
destinations will be flying in to present mini-seminars on sailing their waters.   

 Please see event details on the attached flyer. I hope to see you there! 
    — Andy Turpin, PPJ 2024 
 
To register or get further information visit the website www.tahiti-moorea-sailing-rdv.com  
 

http://www.tahiti-moorea-sailing-rdv.com/
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